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Thursday, April 28, 2016

Debra Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Subject: NH Licenses DM 16-221 - Request to expand service territory into NHEC

Dear Ms. Howland,

Pursuant to New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules, Part Puc 2006, First Point Power, LLC

is submitting a request to includes in its competitive Electric Power Supplier (CEPS) License, the

utility franchise area of New Hampshire Electric Co-Operative (NHEC)

Find enclosed one original and two copies of the letter from NHEC confirming successful

completion of EDI Testing. An electronic copy in PDF format has been sent via email to

executive.director@puc.nh.gov

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Regards,

Christopher Lowe
Controller
First Point Power, LLC

300 Jefferson Blvd, Suite 104, Warwick RI 02888
(401) 684 1443


